
Workshop on Direct Tax Proposal in Union Budget 2025 

 
Date: February 28, 2025 

 
Overview: 
 

This workshop analyzed the proposed changes and implications of direct tax policies announced in 

the Union Budget 2025, providing insights into their potential impact on individuals and businesses 

 

Outcome: 
 

Participants gained a comprehensive understanding of current tax reforms, enabling them to adapt 

their financial planning and decision-making in response to new government policies. 
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